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Review of Carbon Management 
 
Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee has met twice to take evidence for this review.   Members received 
initial baseline information that raised a number of issues including the contribution 
made by community centres and schools. 
 
In order to gather more detailed information the Committee then met officers with 
responsibility for schools, and architects. 
 
The next meeting (3rd August) will investigate the contribution that can be made by 
information technology services to carbon reduction. 
 
The Committee is still to plan a site visit to premises promoting good carbon 
management. 
 
 
 


